

## Dear families.

A huge thank you to everyone who came to our Poetry Cafe yesterday! It was a fantastic day celebrating creativity and brilliant performances from our young poets. Your support truly made it special.

On Monday, we wish our Year 6 pupils the very best of luck as they head off on their residential trip! They are looking forward to an amazing adventure with Mr Summerson, Mrs. Tidy and me. We know they'll have a wonderful time making memories.

Finally, a quick reminder about Parents' Evening. If you haven't yet signed up for a slot, please do so as soon as possible. We look forward to meeting with you to discuss your child's progress.

Have a great weekend, Kind regards, Mr Farmer

## **Attendance**

Year to date: 97.38% This week: 98.17%

• 14/10/2025 - Parents evening

 16/10/2025 - Parents evening • 20/10/2025 - Sycamore open

classroom - Details to follow

• 20/10/2025 - Beech open classroom -

• 21/10/2025 - Term ends for all Pupils

church @ 9:15am

**Details to follow** 

2025-2026 Term 2

• 15/10/2025 - Harvest Service in the

Congratulations: 99.15% Oak

and Sycamore

## **Happy Birthday to:**

There are no birthdays this week

DON'T FORGET TO WEAR NON-UNIFORM ON THE FRIDAY OF THE WEEK OF YOUR BIRTHDAY!



PLEASE REMEMBER WE **ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL** - WE DO HAVE CHILDREN **WITH SEVERE NUT ALLERGIES IN SCHOOL** 





## This weeks Gem Point winners

Tawny Owl

